
Personnel Report 
January 17, 2018 

 

 
1. Resignation of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter of resignation from elementary clerical aide 

Barb Pristo effective January 19, 2018.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the resignation of elementary clerical 

aide Barb Pristo effective January 17, 2018.  

 

 

2.    Employment of Non-Certified Personnel 

Administration is recommending to employ the following personnel for the 2017-18 

school year. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education employ the following personnel for the 2017-18 

school year: 

 

Name Position Salary 

 

David Kavanaugh 

 

Middle School 

Instructional Aide 

 

 

$ 14.49 per hour/6.75 hrs a 

day effective January 11, 2018 

 

 

 


